



February 3, 2011

Mr. Russ Ptacek Investigative Reporter NBC Action News KSHB-TV 4720 Oak St. Kansas City, MO 64114

Dear Mr. Ptacek,

Thank you for your FOIA request (control number 187127) sent by e-mail, dated January 12, 2011, requesting data on any and all bonuses received, budgeted, or approved for payment to Mary Ruwwe in 2010.

The following bonus was awarded to Ms. Mary Ruwwe:

\$9,800 bonus awarded in FY2011 on 12/16/2010.

The General Services Administration's average Senior Executive Service bonus for the FY2010 performance cycle reported above was \$11,888.

If you have any questions, please contact me on (202) 501-1207.

Sincerely,

Karla J. Hester

Director of Executive Resources

rla gelester